
 
 

Team 4 staffing 

Dear parents and guardians of children in Team 4,  

I hope the children are excited to return tomorrow – we’re really looking forward to seeing them!                 

Unfortunately, Mrs Suddaby is off work at the moment and won’t be present for the children                

returning tomorrow. Miss Wells will be leading the class with Miss Yeoman. Miss Wells knows the                

children well as she trained with St Bernard’s last academic year through our teacher training               

programme and she’s very excited to be taking the class in Mrs Suddaby’s absence.  

I’ll keep parents updated with the situation. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr Jevons 

 

 


